Heitmeier SR No. 120

Commends the La. Hospital Association for its efforts to reduce smoking in hospitals and
the community through its hospital workplace wellness initiative, Smart Choices, Better
Health Hospital Campaign, and by submitting in the form of areport recommendations on
further ways to decrease tobacco use in Louisiana to the Senate Health and Welfare
Committee on or before January 15, 2014.



